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The	 Neshaminy	 –	We	 Build	 Futures	 Award	 is	more	 often	 presented	 to	 District	 employees	who	work	 to	
accomplish	 the	 District’s	 mission	 and/or	 make	 significant	 contributions	 toward	 advancing	 the	
implementation	of	the	District	Strategic	Plan.		However,	it	is	our	pleasure	recognize	you	with	a	Neshaminy	–	
We	Build	Futures	Award	for	your	dedication	to	Maple	Point	students.		
	
In	the	District’s	Mission	Statement,	it	reads	“the	Neshaminy	community	builds	futures.”	As	part	of	the	community	
at	Maple	Point	and	as	President	of	the	PTO,	the	time	you	devote	to	our	students	 is	amazing.	 	Your	efforts	 in	
fundraising,	school	activities,	field	trips,	field	day,	and	supporting	those	in	need	are	just	a	few	examples	of	how	you	
have	helped	build	the	futures	of	our	students.		You	are	a	highly	valued	member	of	the	Maple	Point	Middle	School	
team.	
	
The	above	are	examples	of	ways	that	you	show	you	care	about	your	volunteer	work	and	our	students.		Your	work	
supports	our	District	Belief	that	excellence	in	education	requires	support,	sacrifice,	and	involvement	from	the	total	
community.	

	
You	are	an	asset	to	Maple	Point	Middle	School	and	the	District	as	a	whole.			
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